
Livonia Public Schools 
Business Services Office 

 
Date: December 2, 2015 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Interim Superintendent 
    
From:  Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
Re:   Bid Results for PEP Grant Purchases 
 

We would like to discuss the physical education equipment purchase at the next 
Finance Committee meeting on December 7, 2015. 

 
We made the bid available on November 12, 2015 and opened the bid on 
November 30. The district received proposals from seven vendors. We are 
recommending the physical education equipment to be purchased from Exercise 
Warehouse, Livonia, Michigan at a total cost of $57,731.15.  Please find the 
attached recommendation and bid tabulation sheet from Harry Lau, Administrator of 
Facilities and Operation. 
 
The funding source for this purchase will be from the Carol M. White Physical 
Education Program (PEP) Grant. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 
questions. 

 
 

LA/kp 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
  

 
  


